
 

 

Y-BY Rental Center 

1090 Mantua Pike 

Wenonah, NJ 08090 

 

Attention:  Mr. Kevin O’Donnell, General Manager 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation of 
the dunk tank for our Open House on 10/25/2008.  We had a nice turn-out 
for our “Dunk The Director” event.  The preceeds from the dunk tank were 
donated to the Gloucester County United Way Campaign, with the monies 
being applied to the Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia.  Your 
thoughtfulness has helped us to make a difference.  Once again, thank you. 

 

Sincerely: 

Carbara A. Mai and Mary Carrera 

Adloption Department 

Gloucester County Animal Hospital 


